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Brent Civic Centre *FD : Neasden
Engineers Way T Reveies London
Wembley NW101Q6
HAS OF 28 JUL 2087
DIG!T-AL PESTRODM 251h JUIV 2017
Dear Sir/Madam,

Reference: Sal’s Bar {The Field}, 249 Neasden Lane, Neasden,
London, NW10 1QG
Premises Licence Review - - -

I am writing in regards to the above property to have their opening hours
reduced. | am the landlord of [l Neasden Lane, and have been receiving
several complaints from my tenants of severe noise disruption, especially
toud music, coming from the mentioned property at unduly hours in the
morning. This has not been fair to them as their disruption levels have
increased, as is the case with other members of the community. This
place used to have closing times of 11pm and since their opening hours
have extended to 2am, the peace of the community has been disrupted,
with many cases of fights breaking out.

reinstate the original closing times of 11pm, to keep the peace in the
neighbourhood, and noise and disruption levels to a minimum.

Yours faithfully,




